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HONEYWELL HONORS FIRE PROTECTION SERVICE CORP AS NOTIFIER’s 

ENGINEERED SYSTEMS DISTRIBUTOR (ESD) OF THE YEAR 
 

NOTIFIER by Honeywell recently honored Fire Protection Service Corp., based in Ogden, Utah, as the 

2017 NOTIFIER Engineered Systems Distributor (ESD) of the Year. The award, the highest recognition 

available to NOTIFIER ESDs, was presented at the 31st Annual NOTIFIER Leadership Conference held 

in Phoenix-Scottsdale, Ariz. in October.   

The award is presented to the NOTIFIER distributor that has exemplified the behaviors for success 

including active promotion of the brand, demonstrating year over year growth, supporting activities in the 

region and embracing new NOTIFIER technologies.   

Fire Protection Service Corp. was recognized for their strong end user relationship which have produced 

consistent, double digit year over year growth dating back to the beginning of the partnership established 

in 1952. Additionally, the company remains actively engaged by leading NOTIFIER specifications in its 

market and utilizing the Customer Experience Center in Northford, Conn.  

The NOTIFIER Engineered Systems Distributor (ESD) of the Year Award highlights one of the 400 

dedicated dealers who demonstrate pride as a representative of NOTIFIER throughout their business and 

trading area.  

WEBSITE: http://www.NOTIFIER.com 

 

  

FPS Corporation received the ESD of the Year award 
during NOTIFIER’s General Session Ceremonies 

Scott Sessions (Sr. VP – FPS Corp/Mountain Alarm) 

provided an inspirational speech to fellow NOTIFIER 

distributors during the Partnership Awards dinner 
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